
Parents, 
 
I hope all of you have a wonderful Easter holiday tomorrow and are 
enjoying your time with your loved ones. 
 
The District Battle of the Books competition today was 
AWESOME!  Our team, the Book Busters, did an amazing job.  Out of 
the 38 teams competing, they took 5th place.  In the last two years 
Lehi hadn’t even placed.  We are so proud of all the hard work and 
teamwork of Logan Archibald, Cade Beck, Allie Heath, Jordyn 
Moyes and Kaden Urrea.  Looking forward to next year. 
 
The BYU Science Fair is on Tuesday.  We have two amazing students 
competing in this state competition.   Good Luck Laney Carter and 
Marissa Mallory!  We’re all pulling for you. 
 
SAGE testing begins on Monday for 4th and 5th graders.  Please make 
sure your kiddos get a good night sleep and eat a good breakfast 
on the day of their testing.  The schedule for the Writing Tests is as 
follows but can be subject to change:  SAGE Writing Testing 
Schedule 2016.docx  
 
Kindergarten Registration is this week.  Tell you neighbors and friends 
to come into the school and get your cute kinders registered for 
next year.  At registration you’ll be able to either request a teacher 
or a time.  Not both. 
 
On Friday, we will be having our Spring Munch and Mingle. You’re 
welcome to come to school during your child’s lunch time and 
enjoy lunch with them.  You can either bring food to picnic with on 
the front lawn or you are welcome to purchase a school lunch for 
$3.85.   I’m not sure what is being served on Friday but I will check on 
Monday and email you that information.  You will not be allowed to 
pull your child out of their normal lunch time to eat with their 
siblings.  It’s important that we maintain the same schedule as every 
day.  Spread your meal out so no one feels left out.  If you haven’t 
come to a Munch and Mingle, I’d encourage you doing so as the 
kiddos love it and it’s a lot of fun for everyone. Here is the lunch 
schedule:  Lehi Elementary 2015-2016 Lunch Schedule.docx  
 



Teacher Requests for next year was scheduled begin on April 1st 
however, due to an unexpected staffing situation, I’m putting 
requests on hold temporarily.  Don’t worry, you’ll still get the same 
time frame to make request.  I will let you know when we will be 
opening the request window again. 
 
Spring Break is the week of April 4th -  8th.  Hope you all have a 
great break. 
 
Kelly Services is looking for those who are interested in substitute 
teaching.  You can set your schedule and even only work at your 
kiddos’ schools.  It’s a great opportunity to help out in the schools 
and to earn a little extra money.    See their web site 
at:  http://www.kellyservices.us/us/ushome/ 
Thank you for all your wonderful support. 
Joel V. Miller – Principal 
 
This Week’s Events: 
Mon the 28th 
Kindergarten Registration Begins 
Choir at 8:00 AM 
SAGE Tests for Alvarado, Christensen, Thomason & Whiteley’s classes 
Tues the 29th    
Band at 8:00 AM 
Double Dosing at 8:00 AM 
Gifted and Talented (G/T) at 8:00 AM 
SAGE Tests for Alvarado, Christensen, Thomason & Whiteley’s classes 
Drama Club 3:30 – 4:30 PM 
BYU Science Fair- Good Luck Laney and Mallory! 
Wed the 30th            
Double Dosing at 8:00 AM 
G/T at 8:00 AM 
Beginning Ballroom at 8:15 AM 
SAGE Tests for Lish & Elison’s classes 
Spring Fundraiser Kick-Off 
Thurs the 31st 
Band at 8:00 AM 
Double Dosing at 8:00 AM 
G/T at 8:00 AM 
SAGE Tests for Lish & Elison’s classes 



Chime Choir at 3:30 – 4:30 PM in the Gym 
Spanish Class from 3:30 – 4:30 PM 
Fri the 1st of April 
G/T at 8:00 AM 
Ballroom at 8:15 AM 
SAGE Test for Olson’s class 
Teacher Request for Next Year Begins 
Next Week’s Events: 
Mon the 4th – Fri the 8th 
Spring Break – No School 
 


